BERRYBANK WIND FARM DEVELOPMENT



JULY 2019 NEWSLETTER (#7)





HIGHLIGHTS FOR JULY

- Completely moved into Site Office Complex
- Works have begun on Sub Station
- New Project Website under Construction
- Google Earth 3D Visualization under Construction

ONGOING CONSTRUCTION EVENTS

- Continued Steel Works on Foundations
- Continued Excavations of Foundations
- Continued Work on Access Tracks & Drainage
- Continued Work on Sub Station

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Our construction contractors have begun the next phase of the construction period. They have completed the steel works in several foundations and will start pouring the concrete for these foundations shortly. Our construction contractors are expecting to complete two foundations per week.

With this increased activity on site, there will be extra traffic entering and exiting the site, mostly concrete agitator trucks. Our aim is to have as little impact on the local community as possible, but there may be some minor delays on the roads around the wind farm during these periods.

COMMUNITY UPDATE

GPG, along with the support of Midland Irrigation Ballarat, are pleased to announce that the Wallinduc CFA have now received their upgrade to its Fire Fighting Equipment. The delivery of their new Fire Fighting Transfer Pump and Hoses took place on Thursday 25th July. This will enable the Wallinduc CFA to have better access to water for their Fire Fighting effects, for the upcoming Fire Season.

GPG is pleased to announce that we have now signed the Community Benefits Deeds with the Corangamite and Golden Plains Shire Councils. This will see the Corangamite and Golden Plains Shire Councils share in \$3,000,000 of funding for community projects.

Both, GPG and Goldens Plains Shire Council have now signed their First Project Execution Deed of the Teesdale Turtle Bend Project.

Another venture GPG has been working on is to secure a Group Training Organisation to supply the Project with Apprentices and Trainees. We are currently finalising this process and we expect to have our first Trainee beginning to work on the project shortly.

GPG has agreed under the VRET scheme to produce a Project Specific Website and 3D Visualization Tool in Google Earth. Therefore, GPG are pleased to announce that we have awarded contracts to two Victorian companies to produce these items. The Website, which is being produced by Hstudios, and the 3D Visualization Tool which is being produced by Enhar Pty. Ltd. are currently under construction and will be completed shortly.

Free Call: 1800 457 181 Email: info@unionfenosa.com.au

Website: www.unionfenosa.com.au/portfolio/berrybank-wind-farm

Mail: Berrybank Development Pty Ltd, Suite 4, Level 3, 24 Marcus Clarke Street, Canberra ACT 2600